PROUILLE

CATHOLIC PRIMARY SCHOOL
WAHROONGA

O LR Friday 16th July 2021

Dear Parents and Carers,

Thank you again for all your support of the student’s learning and the school this week. As we continue HBL due to
the extended lockdown could | please highlight the following:-

1. Please use the following link/form to let us know if you require a hard copy of the HBL tasks for Week 2
because you are not using technology at home. HBL Hard Copy Week 2 Form

2. To assist with staffing, supervision and planning please use this link/form to let the school know if you need
to send your child/ren to school any of the days next week. (Week 2) Student Attendance Week 2 Form Link

3. Please email the school if you need to loan a school Ipad for your child. It will be available for pick up from
the office the day after your email between 8.30 and 9.30am

4. HBL tasks for Week 2 will be available online on Google Classroom and Seesaw after 8.30 am on Monday
morning (Monday 19th July).

5. A Whole School Zoomberly will be held on Monday 19th July at 2.30. Please note that students ‘zoom-in’ per
family (e.g 3 children on the one zoom), students need to leave mute on and the video on for the whole time.
Check surroundings and make sure appropriate family movement for the duration of the Zoom. Merit Awards
for Week 1 will be announced and students will get a “virtual certificate” and their “real” one when they
return to school. (This link will also be posted on Google Classroom and Seesaw) Monday 19th July

Zoomberly

6. Some families are having difficulty accessing appropriate reading resources. Many teachers are posting
different suggestions on their class online platforms for alternatives. We will liaise with individual families
and come up with ways of borrowing books if this continues to be a problem.

7. If you are happy for your child’s photo to go on our Facebook page, please email me a photo of your children
learning from home. They might be on a Zoom, reading a book, completing an activity, playing outside with
their siblings, having recess, etc. | would love to put a video together so families can see what others are
doing with their HBL.

Stay Safe and God Bless
Genevieve Smith

Principal

Prouille Catholic Primary School

Prouille Catholic Primary School 5 Water Street Wahroonga NSW 2076
Phone: (02) 9489 3233 Email: prouille@dbb.catholic.edu.au



https://forms.gle/XEND4CKTTVTBEioy6
https://forms.gle/1E2UBZXPwJXtWJow5
https://dbbcatholic.zoom.us/j/61647531696?pwd=ZTk2NEVuK0VrUUI1aFRiUlRCRHl5Zz09
https://dbbcatholic.zoom.us/j/61647531696?pwd=ZTk2NEVuK0VrUUI1aFRiUlRCRHl5Zz09

